
    Language Arts...
Students are finishing speeches, though they show more interest in enjoying the time

they have together as a group and even reading "The Hunger Games" by Suzanne
Collins. We recently finished a Unit involving poetry and will be moving into a section
on the human spirit. Hopefully, the upcoming break will help the students rejuvenate

on their sense of purpose once their time at the International School closes. It has
been a joy working with this group of colorful personalities.

Mathematics...
Students have used both
the CCC book and other

worksheets that have
been mostly focused on
comparing the values of

decimals.

Science...
Students are working on
ecology, while taking the

time to participate in field
lessons in the forest,

predicting future changes
to an environment, and
adding a little personal

creativity to their
responses.

History...
Students have been

working in groups on the
"Road to Freedom"

projects covering the
revolutions and

democratic routes of:
Bulgaria, Czech Republic
and Slovakia, Hungary,

Romania, and Ukraine.  
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